
REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
MOBILE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 2288 

MOBILE, AL 36628-0001 

May 27, 2008 

Envi:conmental and HTRW Section 
Engineering Division 

SUBJECT: Well Abandonment Report, Supplemental Comprehensive Investigation, 
Groundwater Incident No. GW 07-01-02, OMS-28, 1622 South Broad Street, 
Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama 

Mr. Chad Reeves 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
Groundwater Branch 
P.O. Box 301463 
Montgomery, AL 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Reeves: 

Please reference the ADEM letter to the Alabama Army National Guard dated 17 
August 2007 requiring abandonment of temporary wells on the subject site. In 
accordance with the work plan for the well abandonment, provided in the 
Supplemental Comprehensive Investigation Work Plan dated March 2008, the 
wells have been properly abandoned. The attached well abandonment report 
documents the well abandonment. 

If you have any concerns or comments, please contact the Alabama Army 
National Guard or the undersigned at (251)690-2616. 

Sincerely, 

�1/?{r� 
Technical managV 

cf: 
Alabama National Guard, ALJ4-CFMO-ENV (Buzz Turk and Rachel Riggins), P.O. 
Box 3711, Montgomery, Alabama, 36109-0711 



REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
MOBILE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, AL 36628-0001 

March 18, 2008 

Environmental and HTR W Section 
Engineering Division 

SUBJECT: Supplemental Comprehensive Investigation, Groundwater Incident No. GW 07-01-
02, OMS-28, 1622 South Broad Street, Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama 

Mr. Chad Reeves 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
Groundwater Branch 
P.O. Box 301463 
Montgomery, AL 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Reeves: 

Please reference the ADEM letter to the Alabama Army National Guard dated June 28, 2007 
requiring additional investigation on the subject site. On behalf of the Alabama Army National 
Guard, the work plan for the additional investigation has been completed and mailed to you 
under separate cover directly from the contractor, Aerostar Environmental. The work plan is 
provided for your information and, while comments are not expected, they are welcome. If you 
have any comments please provide them by March 24th as we anticipate field work starting next 
week. 

If you have any concerns or comments, please contact Melissa Shirley at (251)690-2616. 

Sincerely, 

William L. Woodall 
Chief, Environmental and HTR W Section 

cf: 

Alabama National Guard, ALJ4-CFMO-ENV (Rachel Riggins), P.O. Box 3711, Montgomery, 
Alabama, 36109-0711 
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